November 4, 2021
Laurel Park Board Meeting

Started 5:30 PM by Scot Stokes with Jon Rutt, Evan Bruce, Phyllis Bromgard, Richard Herr, Matt
Wheeler, Paul Kober and Irv Wilke.

Public Comment:

Kasey Feldman on McMullen Lane spoke against the Northwestern Energy Pipeline and Power Plant
Project.

Justin Richards explained a proposal to place more secure fencing around the Little League fields in
Thompson Park

Approved minutes from October 7, 2021 meeting, Irv motioned and Evan 2". Motion passed
Guests John Chatwood from Shooting Sports BB Gun Program
New Business:

A Temporary Calendar for events at Riverside Hall will be kept by Matt for now. Lions Park and
Thompson Park had some playground equipment removed due to vandalism.

Old Business:

Jaycee hall Update — Electrician done.

Lions Park Update — Railing on dock finishing up next week.

Pipeline Update — Williston basin is finishing up and the Park should look good.
Info on Website - None

Riverside Park Update — We drove to Riverside Park and inspected the Riverside Hall. Scot motioned and
Irv 2" to allow Shooting Sports BB Gun Program to use the hall and the storage room for their program.
No water on in Riverside Hall till the new pipeline is in.

Other Items:

Light on the flag in Fireman’s Park is operational.

We agreed to meet on December 2nd for the next meeting.
Meeting adjourned at 6:14

Jon Rutt



